210 N. Park Ave
Winter Park, FL
32789

PO. Drawer 200
Winter Park, FL
32790-0200

Tel: 407-740-8575
Fax 407-740-0613

tmi@tminc.com

January 23, 2007
Via Overnight Delivery

Mr. Brent Kirtley

Tariff Branch Manager

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

RE: Infone LLC - Cancellation of Certificate of Authority to Operate as a Reseller
of Interexchange Telephone Service and Withdrawal of Kentucky Tariff No. 3

Dear Mr. Kirtley:

The original and three (3) copies of this letter are submitted on behalf of Infone LLC to
request immediate cancellation of its Certificate of Authority to operate as a reseller of
interexchange telephone service in the state of Kentucky and withdrawal of its tariff, P.S.C.
Kentucky Tariff No. 3. The Company has ceased all regulated operations in Kentucky in
December 2005. Infone offered directory assistance, call completion, and enhanced
directory services on a casual calling basis only, and had no presubscribed customers.
Therefore, no customer notice was required. The long distance service of Infone’s casual
calling customers was not affected.

Expedited handling of this request would be greatly appreciated.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter
and returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose.

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me at (407)
740-3004 or via email to rnorton@tminc.com.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

T o )\(MO\

Robin Norton
Consultant to Infone LLC
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